
Directed Reading Program

The Directed Reading Program is a one-to-one mentoring program 
between graduate and undergraduate students working on a reading 
project in mathematics, which is extracurricular (does not count for 
credit/no tuition). We encourage students from all majors and with all 
levels of mathematical background to apply

When you register to the program as an undergraduate student, you 
can specify a topic of interest. You will then be paired with a graduate 
student mentor, either with similar interests, or with someone who has 
a suggested project for you. During the semester, you will have 
weekly reading assignments as well as a weekly meeting with your 
mentor. At the end of the semester, all the undergraduate students 
participating in the Directed Reading Program give a presentation on 
what they read during the semester.

The goal of the program is to give undergraduate students an 
opportunity to study a topic in more detail and with more individual 
attention than it is possible in a classroom setting, to give 
undergraduate students experience explaining mathematical concepts 
in conversations and presentations, and to increase interaction 
between undergraduate and graduate students in the math 
department.

Apply until Wednesday, January 23th on  https://sites.google.com/
view/utahdrp

https://utahdrp.weebly.com/apply.html
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